
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 



January 26, 2019 
 
Dear Class of ’69 Classmates, 
 
 Where has the time gone, can you believe it has been nearly 50 years since we left high 
school to begin our individual adventures.  Our class motto reminded us back then that “each 
of us has been given a spirit of knowledge with which to soar into the fulfillment of love and 
freedom”.  We have followed our own unique paths through the years, filled with highs and 
lows.  Class reunions offer us all a chance to renew old friendships and share our life’s story.   
 
 We will be celebrating the class of 1969’s 50th class reunion this summer on Friday and 
Saturday, June 21 & 22.  We look forward to seeing everyone and sincerely hope you can join 
us. 
 

Friday’s Reminiscence Party will begin at 6:00 at Camp Burchett (located east of town 
past the ball diamonds on Cyclone Ave).  This will be a casual gathering, (you can bring some 
snacks to share if you like and bring your own beverage).  Smoked pork sliders will be provided 
through a free will donation that evening.   
 
 On Saturday the fun for our  50th Class Reunion begins at 6:00 at the Harlan Country 
Club.  A heavy appetizer buffet begins at 7:00 accompanied by a brief program and lots of re-
acquainting and sharing of memories.  We are seeking both nostalgic and current photos (E-
mail to Darley at djadams967@gmail.com) for our slide show that will be running throughout 
the evening.  Total cost for the event is $30 per person.  Advance payment can be sent to JoAnn 
Bargenquast (817 150th Street, Shelby, IA. 51570) or you can pay at the door with cash or credit 
card.   
 
 We have developed a class directory booklet which will be available electronically at no 
cost or $10 for a hard copy.  We have contact information for all but 11 of our classmates.  We 
are asking those who have provided their E-mails to respond to our electronic survey and 
those for which we only have a mail address to return a paper survey (to Larry Hopp, 1407 
800th Street, Harlan, IA. 51537) – both no later than 4/1 (to ensure all your information gets 
included in the directory).  A class photo will be taken Saturday evening and will be made 
available electronically at no cost to everyone interested. 
 
 We look forward to seeing you. Please provide your E-mail address to make it easier 
to provide you with ongoing information.  Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to 
contact anyone on your planning committee: JoAnn Maxwell Bargenquast 
jbargenquast7@gmail.com; Cheryl Piercy Burchett ckburch@fmctc.com; Connie I. Andersen 
Behrens Incbehrens@fmctc.com; Sheryl Koehn Skoehn51@cox.net; Lynn Huckins 
lhuckins@att.net; Larry Hopp Larry.hopp@outlook.com; Darley Markham Adams 
djadams967@gmail.com; Dave Johnson papaordave@gmail.com; Connie Carter 
Mrschomedecor@fmctc.com; Karen Kruse Beville karen4homes1@gmail.com; and Marcia 
Hayes.  If interested, please join us for our next planning meeting. 


